
 

 

 

 

Week ending 
22.03.19

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 
We have revised 'ng' for 

ring and 'ai' for sail and 'ee' 
for feet. We had a go at 

writing words and captions 
with these sounds in, and we 

have been continuing to 
practise our tricky words. 

Reading
The new reading scheme is up and running 

and the children are enjoying choosing 
their own reading books. Please can you 

record in your child's diary when you have 
read with them, this can just be an initial. 

The children may change their reading 
book after they have had it for two days. 

Please sign their diary to confirm this. 
Thank you! 

Maths
We looked at practical 

dividing (sharing) using eggs 
and nests. We learnt about 
sharing fairly and how to 

check. 
Next Week

We will be continuing our 
theme of 'To the Rescue', 

focussing on Vets. We will be 
looking at how they help 

animals.
We will be having a visit from 

Mr Prickles the hedgehog 
too! 

PSA 
EYFS Spring event on 

Monday 25th March after 
school. 

3.15-4.00pm and will be 
in the large hall. 

Easter Bonnets
Easter celebrations are not far 
away, we will be making Easter 
bonnets in class during the last 
week of term. If you have any 

resources at home that you would 
be willing to donate, these would 

be gratefully received! Card, 
chicks, feathers, crepe paper....!

Clever Clogs Learning Street 
We are very excited to have our workshop next 
Tuesday (26.3.19). The children will have lots of 
opportunities to explore different role play areas. 
Surprises in store!  
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